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Physical Therapy as a first line treatment helps reduce healthcare costs and improve 

patient outcomes. Barriers, such as prior authorizations, can lead to patients delaying 

their care until the injury is more significant. This can necessitate longer bouts of 

Physical Therapy and other more expensive/invasive treatments. Prior authorizations 

also increase the administrative burden on medical providers and insurances alike. 

Please support this measure to promote early access to low cost conservative care 

so that we can improve the quality of life for our communities and make every life and 

active life. Thanks! 

-Jonathan Kirsch 


